Sea Pines Homeowners Association
Brewster, MA 02631

June 27, 1995

Dear Neighbor:

Hey, are we havin’ fun yet?

Summer has arrived at Sea Pines. The Sunfish sailboats are
starting to line up on the beach. Our Beach Committee is
planning a Beach Party for July 8th. We have our Annual Tennis
Tournament scheduled. (We need a few more entrants.) Our Annual
"Golf Scramble" is scheduled. (We can use more participants.)

In both cases, the sign-up sheets are on the clubhouse bulletin
board.

~ Attached is a list of the recently appointed committee
Chairpersons. They are all appointed and can use your help.
Volunteer and lend a hand! Help my "communication theme" by
joining a committee and meeting your neighbors.

Mike and Jeff are our maintenance staff. Say hello to them if
they happen to slow down. Please don’t ask them to handle
personal problems, they work for our management agent, Mercantile
Property Management, who assign their work schedule. Your
"common area" concerns should be brought to the attention of our
Grounds and Maintenance Committee for action.

--- ENJOY! ! ---

Deane Keuch
F.M.B. Chairman



